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This January 19 and 20 

Referendum on the 
agreement 

On January 19 and 20, the healthcare 

professionals in all the FIQ 

institutions, will be asked to decide 

on the agreement in principle. 

Check your bulletin boards until then 

as there will be a general assembly 

in your institution. 

You will be given a more detailed 

document at this general assembly. 

Attend in great numbers, your local 

team will be able to answer all your 

questions!  

 

 

CSSS of Saint-Jérôme 

The healthcare professionals in the institution denounce the 

deplorable working conditions 

On November 10, the FIQ and the Syndicat des professionnelles en soins 

de Saint-Jérôme, organized a rally in front of the Hôpital régional de 

Saint-Jérôme to denounce the worsening of the climate and the 

working conditions at the CSSS de Saint-Jérôme. A petition with nearly 

450 signatures was also submitted to the administration to that end. 

Read the release 

Because the battle continues with this arrogant government, the Coalition 

opposée à la tarification et la privatisation des services publics yesterday 

organized a national action in Montreal, with simultaneous actions in several 

other regions. 

National action by the Coalition opposée à la tarification et la 

privatisation des services publics 

 

An agreement ratified by a strong 

majority 

Meeting in a special federal council on November 18 and 19, 

the delegates learned the details of the agreement in principle 

reached between the FIQ 

and the government of 

Quebec. This agreement 

contains the intersectorial 

and sectorial matters. By a 

large majority they 

decided to recommend its 

acceptance to the mem-

bers of the Federation. If 

the members in turn 

accept it, this agreement 

will become the next 

collective agreement for 

more than 58,000 

healthcare professionals in 

Quebec 
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http://www.fiqsante.qc.ca/salle-de-presse/?page=communiques-de-presse&section=detail&Id=660

